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MINUTES 

ACWSA National Board MEETING 

February 14, 2021 

 

The ZOOM meeting was called to order by Commander Norm Gibson at 9:53 am on 

Sunday, February 14, 2021. 

 

 Present were:  Commander Norm Gibson 

   Deputy Commander Bob Chabalowski 

Paymaster Darlene Van Kauwenbergh 

   Adjutant Terry Arliskas 

   JAG – Dan Graff 

   IG – Dan Christensen 

   Paul Zandarski 

       

1. Minutes of the February 17, 2020 board meeting were approved as presented. 

 

2. Paymaster Report – Darlene presented an up to date Paymaster report.  Balance as 

of today is $3069.  Insurance last year was $1208.  Discussion followed regarding 

our Lockton Insurance and the NRA lawsuit in New York State.  All agreed that 

we should keep Lockton this year. 

 

3. Regional Elections – the current slate of officers was unanimously reelected.  

 

4. AED Batteries & Pads purchase for both Wisconsin and Michigan was 

unanimously approved. 

 

5. Officer Report – Norm noted that the first order of business was to appoint 

Officers and Dan Graff and Dan Christensen were appointed as JAG and IG. 

 

6. Trigger Weights – Discussion held regarding purchase of trigger weights.  Norm 

stated that he has made several in his machine shop and will make one for the 

WI/IL region. 

 

7. Awards – Both regions are good on awards for this year. 

 

8. Zoom Subscription – it was agreed to continue with the paid subscription as covid 

aside, it’s been an easier way to have meetings rather than physically having to 

travel. 

 

9. Dues – discussion was had about whether to raise dues and it was decided to keep 

dues at $10/year for now and we will revisit the matter after paying the insurance 

bill for 2021. 
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10. Metal targets – Norm displayed the metal Acorn (XIV Corp Badge, Army of the 

Cumberland) target that Michigan purchased (400 targets) and asked if Wisconsin 

wanted to buy half of them.  Bob said that unfortunately, none of our ranges here 

would allow them. 

 

11. 2021 Skirmish dates were approved and will be available on the website. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:56 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Terry Arliskas 

ACWSA Adjutant 
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There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:53 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Terry Arliskas 

Adjutant 


